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For Immediate Release  January 28, 2021 
 

MCTXSheriff Searches for One in Connection to a Robbery 
 
 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office is attempting to identify the person and vehicle pictured below in 
connection to a Robbery that occurred on November 27, 2020 at the Woodforest National Bank branch 
located inside the Kroger Grocery Store at 6616 F.M. 1488 in Magnolia, Texas. The suspect is described 
as well over 6 feet tall and heavy set with a deep voice and “Cajun” accent. The vehicle appears to be a 
dark in color Mercedes passenger car. If you have any information in regards to this suspect, please contact 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 or Multi County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP 
(7867) in reference case# 20A368521. 
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